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AIC Statement on the Dakota Access Pipeline (DAPL) 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--- The American Institute for Conservation of Historic and 
Artistic Works strongly supports the Oceti Sakowin Oyate (the Great Sioux Nation) and 
the Standing Rock Sioux Tribe in their opposition to the construction of the Dakota 
Access Pipeline (DAPL) across treaty land. As the national professional organization 
dedicated to the preservation of cultural heritage, we deplore the destruction or 
desecration of any historic or sacred site, and are deeply concerned by the current threat 
posed to such cultural heritage by the DAPL. We are committed to collaborating with 
native people and support the preservation and long-term stewardship of their culturally 
significant sites. For these reasons, we join with allied agencies, including the American 
Alliance of Museums, the American Anthropological Association, and the Society for 
American Archaeology, to condemn any negative impact of the DAPL on historic and 
sacred sites.   

### 

About AIC 
The American Institute for Conservation of Historic and Artistic Works (AIC) exists to 
support the conservation professionals who preserve our cultural heritage. AIC plays a 
crucial role in establishing and upholding professional standards, promoting research and 
publications, providing educational opportunities, and fostering the exchange of 
knowledge among conservators, allied professionals, and the public. Since its founding in 
1972, AIC has grown to more than 3,500 conservators, educators, scientists, students, 
archivists, art historians, and institutional members in more than forty countries around 
the world, all of whom have the same goal: to preserve the material evidence of our past 
so we can learn from it today and appreciate it in the future. Learn more about AIC at 
www.conservation-us.org. 
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